Schedule 4 to the Minutes of the
Public  Hearing meeting of
Richmond City Council held on

MayorandCouncillors Tuesday, April 18, 2017.

From: Webgraphics . Aonl 18 o017

Sent: Thursday, 13 April 2017 13:27 Date:_fipril 15, 20(7

To: MayorandCouncillors gem%l/iﬂ%\)/ a4 L

Subject: Send a Submission Online (response #1011) &L b
P g7 lb-325719

Send a Submission Online (response #1011)
Survey Information

Site: | City Website:

‘Page Title: ' Send a Submission Online

URL: »http‘://cms.richmond.‘éa/Paqé1793.aspx

Submission Time/Date:  4/13/2017.1:27:56 PM

Survey Response

Your Name , Soly Feng

Your Address 9091 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC

Subject Property Address OR Richmond Zoning Bylaw 8500, Amendment Bylaw
Bylaw Number 9646 (RZ 16-728719) '

To whom it may concern, Dear Sir/Madam, | am
one of the home owners of property #9091
Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC. My husband and |
strongly oppose the idea to give the Right-of-Way A
of the private drive lane in between properties
#9093 & #9097 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC to
the public or to the builders or to the home owners
of properties #9071 & 9051 Steveston Hwy,
Richmond, BC. That private drive lane in between
properties #9093 & #9097 Steveston Hwy,
Richmond, BC was granted to only properties
#9091, #9093, #9097& #9099 Steveston Hwy,
Richmond, BC when we bought these properties .
temporarily until public access at the rear of the ,
properties from Mortfield Gate or another public v
street is available. It is not fair to change this APR13 2007

without the consent of the current home owners /
properties #9091, #9093, #9097& #9099 Stevest RECEIVED /¢
Hwy, Richmond, BC. Seriously, it is an offense to r &

the interest of the current home owners of <L ERK'S ‘()QQ
properties ##9093 & #9097 Steveston Hwy, .

Comments

1



Richmond, BC. As Canadian citizens and residents
of Richmond City, we expect the government to
respect and protect our right of private properties.
We have concern if you grant the Right-of-Way of
this drive lane to the builders or to the home
owners of properties #9071 & #9051 Steveston
Hwy, Richmond, BC, it will increase the traffic
volume and noises to the neighborhood of
properties #9091, #9093, #9097& #9099 Steveston
Hwy, Richmond, BC, and also affect our safety and
privacy. Therefore, we strongly disagree to the
proposal or decision of offering the access to the
private drive lane in between properties #9093 &
#9097 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC to the public
or to the builders or to the home owners of
properties #9071 & 9051 Steveston Hwy,
Richmond, BC. Thanks and regards, Soly Feng




